
 
 

  

 

29 July 2022 45 Pipitea Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 805, Wellington 

Phone 04 495 7200 
Email OIA@dia.govt.nz dia.govt.nz 

John Luke 
fyi-request-19851-6adacedd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe John 

Departmental Official Information Act request - 2122-0661 

Thank you for your email of 7 July 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act):  

“May I ask beside Community Matters website where would you put the call for 
nomination on, e.g. would you put it on your own nomination website? Or seek, trademe? 
Or govt's job searching site?” 

In response to your request, I can advise that the call for nominations for the Community 
Organisation Grants Scheme (COGS) Local Distribution Committee Elections will be 
disseminated through the following channels:  

• the Department of Internal Affairs’ social media platforms including Facebook 

• via emails to COGS recipients of the previous two years 

• potentially through various local community newsletters; and 

• shared through our community partners such as the Ministry for Ethnic Communities 
and Te Puni Kōkiri.  

I trust the above information answers your request. 

Nāku noa, nā 

 
 
 
 
Anita Balakrishnan 
Tumuaki I Director Ministerial, Monitoring, and Capability Group 


